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 The  school  year  is  in  full  gear  with  clubs  running,  athletics  in  full  swing,  including  the  high 
 school’s  pep  rally  and  fantastic  homecoming  game,  college  fairs,  guest  speakers,  trips,  students 
 earning  accolades,  great  learning  activities  K-12,  and  hallways  full  of  eager  students.  There  are 
 a lot of great things happening in our learning community! 

 As  a  learning  community,  we  continue  to  assess  our  instructional  practices,  analyze  data,  and 
 develop  strategies  that  will  help  support  our  students.  We  have  implemented  instructional 
 coaches,  literacy  programs,  and  have  been  working  with  the  State  Education  Department  to 
 develop  targeted  plans  to  address  instructional  gaps.  A  student’s  academic  success,  however, 
 is  a  community  effort.  Please  be  sure  to  check  your  child’s  portal  to  monitor  their  progress  on  a 
 regular  basis.  The  first  quarter  for  secondary  schools  ends  on  Friday,  November  4.  We  strongly 
 encourage  parents  to  participate  in  our  parent  /  teacher  conferences  scheduled  this  month. 
 Ultimately it is through our collaborative efforts that we can best support our students. 

 Academics  is  just  a  part  of  a  student’s  experience.  The  social  component  to  the  school 


